
DIRECTORS NOTE 
As Fall takes shape, we are busy gearing up for Summer 2018!  Summer 2018 baseball hats, magnets and 
decals have been mailed and Early Enrollment slides will be sent out in November.  To better communicate 
Winadu news and information in a timely way, the Bugle will now be a monthly newsletter.  Look out for the 
Bugle at the end of each month in the mail and via email.  We are always looking for camper & staff news and 
photos, as well as ‘on the street’ reporters so let us know any ideas you have or if you want to contribute.  We 
hope to see everyone at the Fall Reunion (Sun, November 19th).  Enjoy your Halloween!
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Join us for some fun at the 
CAMP WINADU  

FALL NY REUNION 
Sunday, November 19 
10:30 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 

       DAVE & BUSTERS 
Palisades Center Mall 

4661 Palisades Center Dr 
West Nyack, NY

*SAVE THE DATE* 
FLORIDA REUNION 

Sat, December 16, 2017 
DETAILS TO FOLLOW

Wcares 
Let’s give back by participating in a 
Thanksgiving Food Drive at our Reunion.  
Please bring nonperishable food items.  
Donated items will be distributed to the 
Interfaith Food Pantry of the Oranges.   
Most needed items:  Pasta meal, tuna, plastic 
containers of jelly, canned fruit & vegetables, 
soups, cranberry sauce, beans, cereals. 

RSVP:  log into your 
myWINADU account and click 
on the form “Fall Reunion”

catch up with camp 
friends, awesome 

games, lunch, birthdays 
and more...

NEW 
Monthly  

Bugle 
NEW format, 

awesome camp info 
now delivered 

monthly

‘FOLLOW’ US ON INSTAGRAM   

‘LIKE’ US ON FACEBOOK  
www.facebook.com/CampWinadu 

guess the counselor 
This counselor is returning in 2018 for his 
3rd summer at Winadu.  He is a staple as a 
Lifeguard on Onota Lake and has been 
with the same campers 2 years in a row.  
He spends his Winter studying at Cardiff 
Met University, loves snowboarding and 
traveling through Europe.  
       Answer: in November Bugle

WHAT’S UP WINADU? 
The maintenance team is busy at camp working on new projects.  We 
have already finished a new Lakeside Firepit and the Olympian bunks 
all have new awesome decks and are have been painted a cool blue! 
More updates in November.

W happenings 
Thanks to all who joined Team Winadu at the Sunrise 
Walk in Pearl River, NY to raise money for kids with 
cancer and their siblings to attend Day Camp at no cost.



AJ:  What camp meal do you miss the most? 
Jared:  I miss Taco Tuesday (my favorite meal).  
And, of course I can’t wait until Ice Cream 
on Wednesday is back to being a regular part of my week.

AJ:  What Athlete has impressed you the most this Fall? 
Jared:  You know I have to say a Wisconsin Badger so I am 
going to say Freshmen RB Jonathan Taylor who is having an 
amazing start to his college career in a difficult conference.  
He is going to have rushed for over 1000 yards in just 7 
games and one of them he didn’t even start.

AJ:  Have you seen any camp friends lately? 
Jared:  Yes, I recently had the opportunity to have 
dinner with bunkmates and Lobos in my bunk from 
my days as a Winadu camper, I also spent time with 
a couple of campers who were Braves when I was 
their counselor in the TeePee House.  It was really 
nice catching up with everyone and talking about 
many of the same traditions we still do today.

AJ:  What was your favorite year as a camper? 
Jared:  I liked every year because each one was 
different.  But, Senior year was very special — 
especially playing in the Senior basketball game at 
the end of Color War.

AJ:  What will be new at Winadu for 2018? 
Jared:  We are planning a lot of new things at camp 
this year, from all camp events, divisional activities, 
trips, as well as new facilities. We already built a 
new circular campfire site near the lake and 
currently planning a second overnight trip for the 
Olympians.

AJ:  Do you have a Color War clue? 
Jared:  Look at the Lake, the glowbots are near,
Defending the title is up for consideration this year.
The teams will definitely be white and blue,
At the 1st Campership of 2018, you will hear the 
next color war clue.

   W INTERVIEW Reporter: AJ Sonnenberg, UH ‘18 
Interview with Jared
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OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS: Casey Turner, Matthew Tauber, Javier Benerofe, AJ Sonnenberg, Matan Rosenberg, Ben 
Otner, Jacob Shur, Cole Beyer, Ethan Resnick, Isaac Solondz, Jarrett Ourman, Dylan Orris, Rhys Bowie, Grayson Goodstein, Alex 
Olan, Nathan Scheck, Spencer Solomon, Jake Horowitz, Evan Weiss, Grant Gilman, Jake Ritch, Jake Tulman, Ben Kairouz, Eli 
Smink, Owen Moskowitz, Ryder Rabinowitz, Chase Garb, Ethan Weinberger, Jake Blaney, Luke Glassman, Caleb Braunstein, Ray 
Stein, Jeremy Ourman, Ryan Weiner, Brett Eggleston, Drew Shulman, Zachary Shulman, Jordan Katz, Benjamin Weissner, Jonah 
Peris, Henry Brown, Abraham Serfaty, Jonah Madover, Logan Moskovitz, Dylan Geller, Max Grodin, Sonny Arden, Tyler Wragg 

  OH HAPPY BIRTH... OH HAPPY BIRTH...  OH HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU

THANKS TO OUR WINADU FAMILY FOR AN AMAZING SUMMER!


